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January 3, 2014 
 
 

HFS Upgraded Server for Downloads 
 
 
Dear Clients:  
 
We have upgraded our server that is used for downloading updates through our Check for Updates 
process.  This will be implemented in our next update scheduled for Friday January 10, 2014.  The upgrade 
should take care of the timeout issues that we have been experiencing lately due to increased volume. 
 
The server has a new IP address.  If your IT department had to whitelist our prior domain and/or IP address 
they will need to add this IP address.  Please forward the link to the attached document to your IT 
department. CLICK HERE to be taken to our Trusted Sites and Proxy Exceptions document.  
 
Of course if there are any questions or problems, please call or e-mail us and we will help through the 
transition. 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BRNIziEZ1v7evokG5tHLzm53-dlP4I-NEqDLaRvJFDkwbrjmnYFkfgCMbbSgKc-i3oPalZzj4g_Q6ivCB6mao5qLATARYhF8cM8vih431C075JSGs1-Vb5hIYUtk8167Y9NPoxEudG0URcq_VePJLEYK2RYvQAw2Zm8X4rjK7ebUxEC2rVwNd7kZHOZTSzSDjsOXy23onBEhCEC21Bd41PHHcbOpn591fB5-drP6Nvh8ze1nMW3DFd1xpP7H8wdZBjJhRgW1Coc=&c=X_1YHkQi9Bnq0qqE835f1J6roFRj6F3R4zmMEzyGJJ18IXDVSSTh8A==&ch=0OpFzaJ8s_UoLl2dmW63C26otIOFAX4ghzqgVmEEeMLm1r1s9zLpUw==

